
 

     DRAFT 
Continuation of Public Hearing for Town Budget 
 
April 16, 2018 
 
Members Present: T Smith, M Traister, B Stewart, and R Spaulding.    
Also present: T Maher, E Spaulding, M Kennedy, J Finn, P Rice. 
 
A quorum of the Budget Committee members being present, the Chairman 
reconvened the Public Hearing at 7:00 pm.  The quorum was present throughout 
the meeting.   
 
Copies of Town Warrants and MS-737 were available to all in attendance. 
 
Chairman Smith announced this was the continuation of the Public Hearing of 
April 3rd and only three warrant articles pertaining to the water system would be 
addressed, as all other warrant articles were properly addressed on April 3rd. 
 
Each warrant article was read with the public invited to speak after each reading.  
A brief discussion on WA VIII took place regarding individual property owners. 
 
At the close of public speaking a question was raised, unrelated to the warrant 
articles, yet permitted, regarding the issue of excessive tree cutting and proposed 
action by the Selectboard. 
 
At the end of the public discussion section each warrant article was voted upon by 
the committee and approved in favor by unanimous vote. 
 
The MS-737 was still in draft form so the committee did not sign, however the 
completed copy will be available at town hall and budget committee members 
will be sent an email asking for their signatures, all to be completed prior to the 
April 23rd due date. 
 
Public Hearing adjourned at 7:29pm. 
Respectfully submitted. 
Tom F Smith, Chairman 


